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All Pasco Tax Collector Offices Will Be Closed 
for Staff Development Day – October 13, 2025 

 

All Pasco Tax Collector Offices will be closed for Staff 
Development Day on October 13, 2025.  This annual event gives all 
tax collector staff an opportunity to learn about the latest changes 
in law, procedures and updated equipment that impact how best to 
serve our customers.  The office will reopen for normal business 
hours on Tuesday, October 14, 2025, at 8:30 AM. 
 
Any questions about the services provided at the Pasco Tax 
Collector Offices can be found on our website 
www.pascotaxes.com or by phone to our call center: (352) 521-
4338, (727) 847-8032 or (813) 235-6076. 
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